
1. Date and venue

2. Participants

3. Counterpart

Online Post-Program 
Exchange

4. Schedule 5. Additional information

Tokyo Metropolitan Shakujii High School

Online exchange with Australian friends

Date: Thursday October 3, 2024

3:15 pm - 3:45 pm

Venue: Shakujii High School

15 students, two teachers and 

Shakujii High School’s vice principal

Five students, one teacher, and 

one Queensland government official

Queensland, Australia

1.  Greetings

2. Presentations by Shakujii High School students

- Impressions of the Tokyo Experience School

- Questions to Australian friends

3. Presentations by Australian students

- Impressions of the Tokyo Experience School

- Questions to Japanese friends

4.  Closing remarks

◆ Four students from Shakujii High School made presentations. In response 
to questions such as, “What do you want to do in Japan when you come 
back again?” and, “What was the greatest memory you have of our high 
school?,” the Australian students replied, “I would like to go sightseeing 
with the friends I made in Japan,” and, “The best memory was making 
friends with you.”

◆ In her closing remarks, the Australian teacher expressed gratitude that 
her students’ Japanese improved remarkably by attending the Tokyo 
Exchange School 2024, and she wished other Australian students would 
have chance to attend the same program. 

Saying goodbye to each other
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